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Dear Members of the City Council,

As someone that often walks and bikes in KCMO, it is imperative to consider how we can
make our streets safer. We committed to Vision Zero, but that (seemingly) is just sitting on a
shelf. Please vote in support of Ordinance 230613 and Resolution 230618 and help make
progress toward our goals as a city!

Regards, 
Randi Mixdorf 
3004 De Groff Way
Kansas City, MO 64108
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